
Bear River Grad Night  

“Memory Lane” 
“Memory	Lane”	is	a	tradition	that	offers	seniors	a	place	to	reminisce	about	
“the	good	ole’	times”.		

You	create	a	poster	of	your	student	through	the	years	that	becomes	a	
memorable	keepsake	they	bring	home	at	the	end	of	the	evening.		
(If	they	forget,	you	can	pick	it	up	the	following	week.)	

Get	as	creative	as	you	wish	using	a	standard	size	poster	board	—	
NO	GLASS	OR	PICTURE	FRAMES	WILL	BE	DISPLAYED!	

Here’s	what	to	include	with	your	Memory	Lane	poster:	
•	Childhood	&	current	photos	
•	Mementos	(secure	tightly)	
•	Short	personal	note	from	you	
•	A	hanger	on	the	back		(wire,	hooks,	string,	duct	tape	–	whatever	works)	
•	Write	your	full	name,	senior’s	name,	and	contact	phone	number	on	the	back	
•	REMEMBER:	NO	GLASS	or	PICTURE	FRAMES	can	be	accepted.	

Make	sure	everything	is	securely	fastened	and	submit	it	to	the	student	store	by	June	7,	2018.	
We	have	limited	volunteers	and	time,	so	any	boards	submitted	after	may	not	be	displayed.				

	

	


